

3-26-2014

## Faculty development minutes 03/26/2014

Faculty Development Committee

Follow this and additional works at: [http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/f\\_develop](http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/f_develop)

---

### Recommended Citation

Faculty Development Committee, "Faculty development minutes 03/26/2014" (2014). *Faculty Development Committee*. 28.  
[http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/f\\_develop/28](http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/f_develop/28)

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Governance at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty Development Committee by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact [skulann@morris.umn.edu](mailto:skulann@morris.umn.edu).

### 3/26/14 FDC Meeting Minutes

Present: Siobhan Bremer, Adele Lawler, Mark Logan, Troy Goodnough, Emily Carruth, Rita Bolluyt, Michelle Page

Absent: Student representatives

Minutes for the last two meetings were approved.

Discussion was regarding this year's Professional Development Day.

Possible themes for the day may be: Maximizing Student Learning or It's Your Conversation

Reviewed the high interest topics as shown by the survey which are:

Capstone events, research with faculty, disabilities, undergraduate research, universal design

This is draft of the possible activities of the day.

Registration

Opening Remarks

Two morning tracks of concurrent sessions:

- faculty research and undergraduate research
  - support for faculty research (funding and facilities)
  - integrating faculty and undergraduate research
- universal design/disability access (Siobahn to contact Cities office and Tammy Berberi)

Morning Break

Continuation of morning tracks

Lunch from 12:15-1:30 pm

Afternoon session will be an Open Space session where individual tables will be identified with a topic. Participants can move from table to table every half hour. There will be a moderator/facilitator at each table. (Details and topics to be determined.)

Closing remarks

At the next meeting, we will review names and topics that people have said (according to the survey) that they may be interested in facilitating.

Willing to lead:

Peh Ng

Wendy Emo (Roleplaying as Pedagogy)

Maybe willing to lead:

Rebecca Erickson

Michael Ceballos

Stacey Aronson

Jayne Blodgett

Victor Berberi

Tim Lindberg

Chlene Anderson

Elena Machkasova

Facilitate Groups:

Victor Berberi  
Tim Lindberg  
Chlene Anderson  
Michael Ceballos  
Wendy Emo  
Robert Matson  
Jim Barbour  
Athena Kildegaard  
Kristin Lamberty

Adele to check on availability of Oyate Hall including the time and effort it would take to pull a wall between rooms for different tracks. She will also check the possibility of having lunch in TMC.